
 

 

Feb 2020: YCT are pleased to announce that their 
sixth Annual Lecture entitled ‘County Lines 
Awareness’ will take place on Thursday 27 th 
February 2020. 

Please click on the link below for further details about the event and to book your 

place. Hurry as there are limited spaces available. 

CLICK HERE FOR TICKET BOOKING  

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/yct-annual-lecture-county-lines-awareness-tickets-89238455623

